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FOI 3759
Date 03/04/2025

Dear Requester,
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request. Please note, this is a cross-site response for Bedford site and Luton site.

You asked:
Does your NHS Trust/Board have an executive board where health research strategy for the hospital/s is set?  e.g a Research and Innovation Board or other relevant high-level board.
There is no high level board however there is a Research and Development Committee which has representation on it from the Trust executive board, the research strategy is discussed at this quarterly meeting

If yes, is there a PPIE (patient public involvement engagement) representative on this board with the specific remit to provide insights into research agenda setting from the perspective of a patient with lived experience of health issues or as a member of the public/community? [I am not referring to the presence of a lay chair].
PPIE is defined by the HRA (https://www.hra.nhs.uk/approvals-amendments/glossary/#p) as follows: “By public involvement [in health and social care research] we mean a range of activities that enable patients and the public to have a say in decisions about the way health research is planned, designed, delivered, developed, evaluated, managed and regulated.”  As a district general hospital trust the research conducted on the sites is generally designed by large academic teaching hospitals and Clinical Research Organisations on behalf of pharmaceutical companies, research that does not fall into these categories is made up of small scale studies that are conducted as part of post graduate education. The need for PPIE representation therefore does not arise.

Is there a PPIE advisory structure (e.g. board, committee, panel) which provides PPIE insights to inform the work of the executive board? (not within individual study groups- I refer to high level feedback into your research strategy meetings).
No

If yes to question 2, 3, 4 or 5, please provide the most recent minutes/agenda with a list of members with designated roles/remits (not names).
N/A

Are PPIE representatives remunerated?
N/A

Do you require PPIE representatives to do any training? If yes, please specify e.g NIHR training or in house-training.
N/A

I realise that some of this information may already be available. However, I was unable to locate it. So, if it is, please provide me with a link to the data.
[bookmark: _GoBack]N/A

This information is provided for your personal use and is the property of Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Trust and subject to any existing Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015 (RPSI). This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask the Trust for permission to do so. 
 Please note that the Trust has a formal internal review and complaints process which is managed by the Information Governance Manager/Data Protection Officer. Should you have any concerns with our response, you can make a formal request for an internal review. Requests for internal review should be submitted within three months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter, and should be addressed to: dataprotectionofficer@ldh.nhs.uk. This option is available to you for up to three calendar months from the date your response was issued. 
If you are not satisfied with the Trust review under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 you may apply directly to the Information Commissioners Officer (ICO) for a review of your appeal decision. The ICO can be contacted at: ICO, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF www.ico.org.uk 
 Yours sincerely, 

 FOI Officer
 Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
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